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December 20, 2018 
 
 
 
To Stevens Faculty and Staff:  

I am delighted to share with you the annual Strategic Plan report of progress for Year 6, marking the 
period of FY18 (July 1, 2017-June 30, 2018) and for enrollment and related statistics for Fall 2018. 

I offer my sincere gratitude to each and every member of the Stevens community who has worked 
tirelessly to realize our ambitious goals.  

I wish you a wonderful holiday season and look forward to working with you in 2019! 

Per aspera ad astra,  
 

 
Nariman Farvardin 
President 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.stevens.edu/about-stevens/strategic-plan/annual-reports/year-6-report

